

MEMORANDUM

Date:

April 11, 2024

To:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners

Via:

Albert P. Childress

City Manager

From:

Marcus Davila

Director of Community Services

Subject:

24-5729 Include Shade Areas in all Public Parks

Introduction

Include shade areas in all public parks.

Background

The Parks and Recreation Advisory Board during its March meeting approved an action item recommending to the City Commission to include shade areas in all public parks.

Procurement

There will be varying costs depending on the type, size and materials for the shade and structures.

Recommendation

Park and Recreation Staff will include Shade Structures analysis for all future projects involving City Parks. The City Manager's Office recommends considering the action item of the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board to include shade areas in all public parks.